
  

MINUTES OF SPECIAL STAFF MEETING 

Psychology Department 
July 14, 1969 

A special staff meeting was called to hear the report of the Comprehensives 

Examination Committee. Dr. Martoccia presented the report for the Committee. 

The staff voted to accept the recommendations of the Comprehensive Committee 

and the following students were accordingly passed: Whisenhunt, Robertson, 

G. MeCullen, Slater, Jennings, A. McCullen, Vanteease, Walker, Cleveland, 

Baxter, P. Jones, Whitley. 

The staff voted that Neville Jones must be re-examined on the specialty area 

at the next scheduled comprehensive examination. 
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Clinton R. Prewett, Chairman 

 


